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Do you have any comments on the commission’s consultation paper? 

In this day & age electricity is an absolute vital MUST for food preservation + contact with major 

things like centerlink etc . As such a certain amount should be at a base low cost especially for 

people on centerlink benefits. A sliding scale where very high users with heaps of money pay for 

the more they use - that helps those that use the least because they MUST. If energy companys 

don't like it then they can go to hell & return power generation back to the government. 


